
 
During term 1, we will be using ‘The Jamie Drake 
Equation’ as our class text. A picture book full of 
imagination and ideas that will engage us right 
from the start. We will be working on our 
spellings, punctuation and grammar to produce a 
range of pieces of writing: 

- Setting writing 
- Non-chronological report    
- Poetry techniques  

 
During term 1, we will be continue our 
journey in Maths by focussing on three main 
areas of the Maths curriculum 

- Place Value 
- Decimals 
- Geometry  

We will also hold daily M.O.T (Maths on 
Track) sessions to support our learning in 
Mathematics.  

 

 
In Science this term, Year 5 will 
be learning about Space.  
Year 4 will be learning about 
skeletons and their functions 
and look at food groups and 
balanced diets. 
 
We will complete some 
investigations and work 
practically a lot of the time.  

 

 
In History this term, Year 5 will be 
answering the following question: 

How did the Victorians change 
travel in Britain? 

Year 4 will be answering the 
following question: 
If your time travel machine broke 
down, which age (Stone, Bronze 

or Iron) would you want to stay at 
and why? 

 

 
During term 1, we will learn 
about Islam. We will be trying 
to answer the question: 
 
What does it mean to be a 
Muslim in Britain? 
 

 

 
In French this term, we will begin by 
recapping our basic French phonics 
knowledge.  
We will then move on to learning days, 
weeks and months of the year.    

 

 
In Music this term, we will be 
using the theme of Ancient 
Egyptians to develop our skills 
and knowledge. We will finish 
by delivering our own 
performance.   

 

 
PE lessons take place on 
Monday and Tuesday 
afternoons. We will be 
focussing on hockey and 
football. 

  

 

 
During this term, we will be learning about electrical 
systems and then we will create our own doodlers.  
 

In this term, we will be learning about ‘Me and My 
Relationships’.  
We will focus on working collaboratively, how to deal 
with certain situations and how to promote our school 
values.  

In Computing this term, we will be learning about 
computer systems and networks. We will learn 
about computer systems and using search engines.     

 


